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6th November 2024 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

I am delighted to announce that Cedarbank, in collaboration with Active Schools, will be running our first 

ASN cross-country fun run event. This event has been designed with inclusion at its heart and races can be 

wheeled, walked, jogged or ran. 

  

The event will take place in the areas surrounding Cedarbank School and we have invited other ASN 

schools from West Lothian Council as well as other schools out with the council that we have a working 

relationship.  

 

The cross-country fun run will take place on Thursday 21st November 10am – 11:15am. All Cedarbank 

pupils will be involved so I would ask that pupils come into school that day in warm comfortable clothing, 

so they feel comfortable while walking, jogging or running. The route does go through some forested areas 

so old trainers may be the most appropriate footwear.  

 

Kind Regards 

 

 

 

 

Adam Cox 

PE Teacher 
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